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2023 BUDGET LOCK-UP REGISTRATION 
 

 

Online registrations for the 2023 Budget lock-ups for journalists and economists are now open. The 

Minister of Finance, Mr Enoch Godongwana, will present the Budget at the Cape Town City Hall on 

22 February 2023. 

 

Lock-ups have been arranged for journalists and economists in both Cape Town and Pretoria, 

allowing access to Budget documents prior to the Minister’s address. The information contained in 

the documents will be under embargo until the Minister starts his speech. 

 

To register please click on the following link: Budget 2023 Registration Link and complete the form. 

Important documents and information are provided on this page. 

 

If you experience challenges during the registration process, please email 

Xolisa.Dodo@treasury.gov.za and Malehlohonolo.Kasa@treasury.gov.za. 
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